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Update: 

• Inquiry into the Tasmanian Government’s process into the feasibility 
planning for a new sporting and event stadium in Hobart 

The Parliamentary Standing Committee of Public Accounts has resolved to draft and table an 
interim report as soon as possible related to the Inquiry’s existing Terms of Reference and 
evidence received to date.  

The Committee further resolved to review and amend the current Terms of Reference to 
capture the changing environment and information available with regard to the Club Funding 
and Development Agreement and other matters associated with the proposed Arts, 
Entertainment and Sports Precinct at Macquarie Point. The revised Terms of Reference will 
be published as soon as finalised by the Committee. 

In addition, the Committee resolved to publish the response from Minister Barnett in 
response to questions and request for information taken on notice at the public hearing on 
24 March 2023: these will be available on the Committee’s website. 

Members of the Committee are: 

Legislative Council House of Assembly 
Hon Ruth Forrest MLC (Chair) Ms Lara Alexander MP 
Hon Meg Webb MLC Dr Shane Broad MP (Deputy Chair) 
Hon Josh Willie MLC Mr Dean Young MP 

 

ends 

Further information: Ruth Forrest MLC (Chair) – 0419 879 524 

https://www.parliament.tas.gov.au/ctee/joint/PAC/PAC.html
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